
AVON LAKE CITY SCHOOLS PRESENTS: 

KINDERGARTEN INFORMATION NIGHT 

FOR THE INCOMING  

If you were unable to join us on the evening of February 1, you can 

view our presentation HERE 

The event was also recorded and can be watched HERE  

(Passcode: !^8=yvpX) 

 

WELCOME to Avon Lake City Schools 

 Do you have a child that will be entering Kindergarten in the fall of 2024? 

If so, this is a meeting you do not want to miss! 

 Log-in to our virtual meeting on February 1 and hear about the registra-

tion process, neighborhood buildings, full-day vs. half-day programs, kinder-

garten screening, and start dates to name a few!  

https://drive.google.com/file/d/1-vvCLaGxVbK0VF3ziHDCimvVoafzESkH/view?usp=sharing
https://ohconnect.zoom.us/rec/share/cyYhgcH8CiG3eLntCdMoS3lVtpFcyMSJ9xoguHbzA6zOLCvn_tI-RI6T2346bh37.Rt7S6LxkgNdfR5fG

